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Tea for Tous !
 
¤ Ouverture.   At very long last! Soeur Marie has kindly
decided to open her kind arms to The British Association:  She
provides the beautiful premises kept open to us by the most
charming Soeur Danielle de Capelle, and the B. Association of
M.  provides  the  exquisite  tea  as  well  as  the  more  than
exquisite home-made cakes,  most  carefully  prepared by the
more  than  expert  hands  of   Soeur  Association  Secretary,
Aisling by name. All free of charge: quel bonheur! 
 
¤ Soeur Presidente Chrissie is there too  to embrace us all
with her warmest smile and friendly welcome, the room is full
of  sunshine,  both  objective  and  subjective;  and  computer
expert Soeur Bryony was there too to represent the electronic
press...
 
¤ Coda. That was a succint, but  luminous account of our
very first meeting ! But there have been and will be follow-
ups:  they will take place every first and third Friday of every
month of the year between 2.30 and 4.30 p.m.  Sorry to ram
the point home with the finnesse of a sledge hammer, carefully
wrapped up in high-quality cotton, but the Tea for Tous Event
far  outshines the BistroQ Happy H. get-togethers,  probably
because the Sun shines brighter on everybody’s face and in all
windows. Which most certainly is an extra Oeuvre de Soeur
Marie!  And  there  are  high  hopes  that  there  will  be
SCRABBLE too. And other games. And even MINI-TALKS.
We shall see what we shall see! But the tea was excellent... 
 ends


